
Planning Applications 

Copies of Planning Applications for Llanwrtyd Wells are sent to the Town Council by 

Powys County Council Planning Department, and these are considered for 

comment, usually at the monthly meeting held on the third Wednesday of each 

month. 

Members have 21 days from the date of receipt of the plans to make any 

comment or objection they see fit, however the ultimate decision for approval or 

denial of the plans lies with Powys County Council. 

If there is a Planning Application that you would like to see, please make contact 

with either the Town Clerk on 01591 620 287, or Councillor Ainsley Jones on 01591 

610 487, and arrangement for viewing the application in the Council Chamber will 

be made. 
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